
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Ref: RRU/KHU/MT22/23 
 
Date 8th June 2022 
 
 

Application for Music Tuition 2022/23 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Nearly everyone enjoys music, whether by listening to it, singing, or playing an instrument. Learning to sing or 
play a musical instrument can greatly enrich students’ lives and their education, as well as help to improve 
mental and physical well-being. Thankfully, following the struggles over the past few years, we are able to 
continue offering instrumental and vocal music lessons in school, through our partnership with 
Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust (NMPAT).  
 
Lessons are offered on most instruments within the woodwind, brass and string families, and also guitar, 
keyboard, piano, singing and drum-kit. Through NMPAT, students are also able to access free loan of an 
instrument (strings, woodwind and brass). 
 
If you would like your child to receive music tuition for the academic year 2022/23, please open the first link 
and read the Terms and Conditions letter, then open the second link below to complete the online form. 
 
The closing date for the form to be completed is Friday 24th June 2022.  
 

   https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk/assets/Uploads/Music-Tuition-Terms-and-Conditions-2022-23.pdf 
 
Instrumental/Vocal Lessons Form 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me: r.runnells@huxlow.northants.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Runnells 
Music Department 
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